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The attorney examiner finds: 
 
(1) On March 20, 2013, the Safe Harbor Water Power Corporation 

(Safe Harbor) filed an application for certification of its 
hydroelectric generation facility located on the Susquehanna 
River in Conestoga, Pennsylvania, as an eligible Ohio 
renewable energy resource generating facility. 

(2) Pursuant to Ohio Adm.Code 4901:1-40-04(F)(2), the application 
was automatically approved on the 61st day after the 
application was filed, and Certificate No. 13-HYD-PA-GATS-
0402 was issued to the facility with an effective date of May 20, 
2013. 

(3) On February 12, 2014, Safe Harbor filed responses to Staff 
interrogatories regarding work done on the facility and its 
operations. 

(4) On March 3, 2014, Staff issued its review and recommendation 
that the certification of this facility be revoked as the facility 
fails to qualify under the statutory placed-in-service date 
requirements of R.C. 4928.64(A)(1).   

(5) Safe Harbor and interested persons should be granted until 
March 14, 2014, to file any comments relating to Staff’s 
recommendations in this case. 

It is, therefore, 
 
ORDERED, That Safe Harbor and interested persons should file any comments 

relating to Staff’s recommendations in this case by March 14, 2014.  It is, further, 
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ORDERED, That a copy of this Entry be served upon all parties and interested 
person of record. 

 
 THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 
  
  
 s/ Richard M. Bulgrin  

 By: Richard M. Bulgrin 
  Attorney Examiner 
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